
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcoming 
New Immigrants  

 
 

You and your family are invited to a welcome reception to meet 
Nanaimo’s Mayor Bill McKay, members of Nanaimo City Council 

and elected officials from the Federal Government of Canada, the 
Provincial Government of British Columbia, the Regional District of 

Nanaimo, and the Nanaimo-Ladysmith School Board.  
 

Please join us at this free social event! 
 

Saturday, June 23rd, 2018 
2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 
Vancouver Island Conference Centre 

(101 Gordon Street) 
Newcastle Island Lobby 

 
Light refreshments and snacks will be served. 

 


